Government Degree College, Boys – Anantnag
Department of Biotechnology 

NOTICE

It is notified for the information of BG Ist semester students (session 2017) having Biotechnology as one of the subjects  that their class test shall be  held on all  24th July, 2017 at 11:20 A.M.  Attendance is compulsory.  
	                     Head

	     Department of Biotechnology,

	             GDC-Boys, Anantnag


					
									
 Dated:  18-07-2017
Copy to:
1. Notice Board.
2. Wed administrator for uploading on college website.
